
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

11th March 2021 
 

Dear Parents / Carers 
 

RED NOSE DAY 2021 

 
On Friday 19th March, we will be celebrating Red Nose Day in the academy with a Non 
Uniform Day! The annual fundraiser is all about having fun and making the world a better 
place and this year is no exception!  
 
This year we would like as many of our children to dress up as ‘Superheroes’, this could 
be Superman, Wonder woman, Spiderman maybe Captain Marvel or Do you know an 
actual hero? You could dress up as doctor, nurse a firefighter or even a family member! 
As always we don’t expect you to spend money on an outfit so alternatively you can also 
wear something red.  
 
The children will be taking part in fun quizzes across the academy and there will also be 
lots of enjoyable activities being held in the classrooms.  
 
This year’s Red Nose Day aims to harness the power of humour to bring a smile to the 
nation and of course raise funds for those who might be struggling due to the effects of 
Covid-19.The money raised by Red Nose Day in 2021 will help tackle homelessness, 
domestic abuse and the stigma around mental health. 
 
We warmly welcome any donations from parents, so if anyone would like donate a 
contribution to Comic Relief then we will be sharing a Parentpay link with you next week, 
ready for the big day. 
 
We look forward to hearing the laughter and seeing the biggest smiles on our children’s 
faces! 
 

 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
 
 

Lindsey Corbett 
Associate Principal 

 

https://inews.co.uk/news/uk/comic-relief-white-saviour-africa-children-red-nose-day-740234
https://inews.co.uk/news/politics/covid-19-local-tiers-could-be-scrapped-when-lockdown-ends-boris-johnson-says-as-virus-becomes-more-national-853813
https://inews.co.uk/news/politics/covid-19-local-tiers-could-be-scrapped-when-lockdown-ends-boris-johnson-says-as-virus-becomes-more-national-853813

